Art in the Park Parents -

Art in the Park, a favorite village program for over thirty years, is open for registration! This
summer is planned with an agenda of field trips, crafts, sport activities and more! The
program is for children ages 5 - 12. Please note that we are opening registration early this
year due to a change in where we purchase the t-shirts. Your early registration will ensure
your child receives a t-shirt!!

Pre-registration is required and is on the MyRec.com site: www.bhactivitygateway.com.
Please register your child for the program as soon as possible!

Art in the Park is free and supervised by adult coordinators and numerous high school student
volunteers to provide a safe and fun environment.

Where: Brooklyn Heights Village Pavilion #3
Who: Brooklyn Heights Resident Children, Ages 5-12

When: June 16th through July 30th, 2025
Monday, Wednesday & Friday, 12:30 - 3:00 p.m.
* times may change slightly for field trips *

Note: Children are NOT required to have a Cuyahoga Heights Pool Pass

Contact: Community Services Department @ (216) 739-3702
Art in the Park Program Updates @ (216) 739-3714

We are planning a fun and educational schedule for 2025! The full schedule should be posted
on our social media soon. With a generous grant from Cuyahoga Arts and Culture, as well as
support from Mayor Mike and our Village Council, we will provide a great experience for our
young residents!

Don’t hesitate to call or stop in the Community Services office if you have questions.

See you soon!
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The Village of Brooklyn Hts. Art-in-the-Park program is supported in part by the residents of arts & cu ITU re
Cuyahoga County through a public grant from Cuyahoga Arts & Culture



